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These pictures were copied from the St Mary’s Lourdes Church history book. You’ll find lots of familiar names. If you see someone you know about, we’d 
love to hear from you! Thanks to Ed, one of our favorite readers, for contributing the pics! 
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A “MUST READ” FOR METAMORA HISTORY BUFFS!! 

 

Newsletter subscriber Ron Wagner has authored a book that every person interested in 

Metamora history should have! 

 

The book, The Metamoran, provides “an overview of some of the history, folklore, and trivia 

of Metamora.” Ron tells funny stories about many of the local “characters” and their 

shenanigans, including Metamora’s best tree climber – and how he fell out of a tree and thought 

the funeral director was about to go to work on him.  

 

The section on trivia will challenge you – “what was the name of the singing mailman in 

Metamora?” “Who was nicknamed Ballis” in the late 1950’s?” And 131 more…! 

 

Ron takes the reader back to a simpler time, loves Metamora, and evokes many, many pleasant 

memories. 

 

Ron is the son of Paul Wagner and Verna Noe Wagner. He entered the Air Force in 1962 and 

served 20 years. After the Air Force, Ron worked in the space industry. Gene Springer tells me 

Ron’s father, Paul, had a concrete block factory in the original building that is now part of 

McBride and Shoff. Manny built his store that Hanover’s Pub now occupies with those blocks. 

 

To get a copy of The Metamoran, contact Ron at rwagner75013@gmail.com for a PDF 

download. He does ask the reader for a $5 contribution to Snyder Village – a very worthy 

cause. You can go to the Snyder Village website or mail a check to Snyder Village for $5. If you 

have a question about Snyder Village’s legacy program, you can contact Mike Lane at 309-366-

4116. 

 

Hope you enjoy it as much as we do! 

 

Many thanks to neighbors Linda and John for the contributions below. The yearbook Parrot was often printed by the Herald in the format of 

a newspaper. The school record books are from Oak Hill School (Scott School) 

 

From the 1929 Parrot Yearbook 
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Christian Union Church on Hanover  

Before the “new church” was built on the same site. 

 

 

This book, and a similar second book, was used by Oak Hill School, 

also known as Scott School, to record students’ scores, attendance, 

progress, comments on their performance, the condition of the 

school, the teacher’s salary, and more.  

They include the school years 1922 – 1930. 

Some of the students’ names were very familiar – Goetz, McDermott, 

Fletcher, Reinmann, Gilliatt, Koch, Eckstein, Bumeter… 

In the front of the book is a hand written note “Oak Hill School by 

Charles and Lillian Abel.”  

Albert Scott was the school board president and there were several 

Scott children who attended the school. 

Very interesting reading… 

If anyone has any information about this school, its students or 

teachers, its location, does the building still stand, we’d love to hear 

from you! 

 

Did You Know…?   

After the county seat was moved to Eureka, Metamora used the Courthouse as a community center until 1916, when the High School built a 

new auditorium. 

 

Contact Us 
Questions, ideas - Love to hear from you! 

Laure Adams, President, 369-2353 or jrfarmer@mtco.com; Dave Pohlman, Vice President 369-3290; 

pohlman46@yahoo.com 367-4426; Jim Efaw, Secretary,  367-6099 or jimefaw-mahp@eggroll.com; Jack Weddle, 

Treasurer, 645-0963, jackaweddle@gmail.com; Board members: Lee Summer, 367-4059, 635-0259, 

lsummer@mtco.com Mary Curry, 367-2185, curry@mtco.com; Rick Lotz, 648-2010, lots@mtco.com 
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